
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 December 2005 

7. NEW BRIGHTON ROAD – PROPOSED BUS STOP RELOCATION 
 
 The Traffic Engineer (Community) sought the Board’s approval for the relocation of one bus stop on 

New Brighton Road, between Pages Road and Pratt Street. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the bus stop installed on the north side of New Brighton Road commencing at a point 

43 metres from its intersection with Pratt Street and extending in a south easterly direction for a 
distance of 17 metres, be removed.   

 
 2. That a bus stop be installed on the north side of New Brighton Road commencing at a point 

134 metres from its intersection with Pratt Street and extending in a south easterly direction for a 
distance of 30 metres.   

 
 


